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Document Number: HITSP 09 N 418                                           
Date:                July 16, 2009 
  
TO:                  Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel (HITSP) and    

Public Stakeholders - - FOR REVIEW & APPROVAL 
             
FROM:            Michelle Maas Deane 

HITSP Secretariat 
                        American National Standards Institute 
  
RE:                  Panel Approved HITSP Interoperability Specification - CORRECTION 

The Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel (HITSP) approved the following set of 
documents at the July 8, 2009, Panel meeting:  

•         EHR-Centric Interoperability Specification (IS107) and referenced constructs 
  
As reported at the Panel meeting, there were three additional edits to the documents that were 
explained to and approved by the Panel (reference document HITSP 09 N 412 Rev. 1, slide 16) 
When the editorial staff were making these corrections this week, an additional necessary edit 
was uncovered.  The content of the edit was included previously in HITSP-IS01, but was 
inadvertently left out of HITSP-IS107. This edit is as follows: 
  
Changes made to IS107: 
Capability 126:   

‐          Added subset descriptions for HITSP/C36 and HITSP/C35 

Capability 127:  
‐          Changed Optionality on  Document Display subset, Document Import subset and Lab 

Report Discrete Data General Lab subset to be R (Required) rather than C (Conditional) 

‐          For Lab Report Discrete Data Microbiology Import subset, removed a condition and 
renumbered remaining condition.  A description for the condition was also added 

‐          Added subset descriptions for HITSP/C37 and HITSP/C35 
As this edit was not specifically stated to the Panel at last week’s meeting, this correction is now 
being brought to attention of the Panel through this message.  The Panel will now have 5 
business days to review this edit.  If no objections are made by close of business, 
Wednesday, July 22, 2009, this document edit will be incorported into the Panel approved 
version of HITSP-IS107. 
  
These documents are accessible through www.hitsp.org.  Questions about this transmittal 
should be addressed to me, the HITSP Secretariat, at mmaasdeane@ansi.org. 
  
----------------------------------------------- 
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